## Join in the Holiday spirit of giving with our ROTARACTERS!!!

- Pitch in to help us raise the additional \$500 to support a **SHELTER BOX.** Checks made payable to the URI Student Senate with the memo line stating Rotaract Shelter Box; Cash will be accepted as well. (see Beth Leconte)
- 2. Donate diapers and/or money to support the Rotaracter's reach out for the Children's Fund of Rhode Island. Diapers and/or \$ must be received by December 11<sup>th</sup>. Drop off at Rotary meetings, call Beth Leconte to pick up, or drop off to Beth at OLLI, 210 Flagg Rd, Rm 212 on the URI campus. Checks are made payable to URI Student Senate with the memo line stating Rotaract Children's Fund. NOTHING CAN BE RECEIVED AFTER DEC. 11<sup>th</sup>.
- 3. And the Rotaracters invite all Rotarians to join them for a fun evening of fellowship, pot luck food, and Rock Climbing (it's is even FUN to watch). This event will be held on Monday, December 11<sup>th</sup> at 5pm at the URI Climbing wall. See Beth for details.

Thanks from all of us at Rotaract!

Beth Leconte bleconte@uri.edu
Cell: 871-8412